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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
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MICHIGAN OFFICE
720 FeperaL Buil.DING
110 MicHIGAN NW

GranD Rarins 49502
WASHINGTON OFFICE: (616) 456-9607

Ry hoiierbn Congress of the Anited States
TBouse of Repregentatibes
Waghington, B.EL. 20515

FIFTH DISTRICT, MICHIGAN

January 30, 1974

Debr Mr. Hartmann:

Early in 1973 Mr. Joe Graf mentioned to Mr. Ford his interest in being
appointed to a federal board or commission (without compensation) con-
cerned with education, educators or a related subject matter field.
Mr. Ford received a communication on April 7 from Bill Timmons at the
White House and Mr. Graf received a copy of the communication. He has
not heard anything further and is curious as to whether his name is
still being considered.

Would you please be so kind as to advise at your earliest convenience,

Sincerely,

Gordon E. Vander Till
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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON, D.C.

July 2
Neta:

This is probably within your jurisdiction
of personal recommendations, but I

would be glad to do whatever you would
like withiit.




























































OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON, D.C.

July 22, 1974 3:03 p.m.
Mr. Hartmann:

Jack Mannelly called with the information that you
requested.

The HEW job announcement number is 74-154. The job
title is Assistant to the Director of the Higher
Education Division.

His form 171 is there. The name of the Special
Projects Director is Mr. Douglas Bielan (pronounced
Beelen) and his phone number is: 245-6456.
Mr. Mannelly's home phone: 654-6824

office phone: 737-7666

gail
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SUB-CABINET

Lewis D. Andrews, Jr.
Ronald M., Sendak
Arthur D. Holzman
Graham W. Watt

L A S I

BOARD OF GOVERNORS - U.S. POST OFFICE

1. Williamm T. Bringham

ATTORNEY
1. Harold M, Deason

2. Martin Feldman
3. Stephen A. Shoup

HIGH LEVEL APPOINTMENT - BOARD OR COMMISSION

1. Felix Norman Mansager
2. Douglas G. Mode
3. Arthur Fletcher

PRESS - SPEECH WRITER

1. Lowuis Dyer

2. James P. Flowers
3. Vernon Louviere
4. Frank A, Manson
ADMINISTRATION

1. A,B. Virkler Legate

CONGRESSIONAL RELATIONS

1. James A. Rose



STAFF ASSISTANT -« MRS, FORD

1. Barbara Kober
2. Jane Dillon

JUDICIARY

1. Judge Lawrence S. Margolis

COMMISSIONER - 1.C.C,

1. Dale Grubb

COMMISSIONER - DATA SERVICES - G.S.A.

1. Warren E, Burton



































